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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 
Bulletin #148 
AADL forms unavailable Saturday,  
Nov. 5 
 
 
From Friday, Nov. 4 to Sunday, Nov. 6, Service Alberta will be performing annual maintenance 
on the Government of Alberta’s Central Forms Repository. This maintenance will impact the 
availability of some Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL) forms.   
AADL expects the forms will be unavailable on Saturday Nov. 5 from 2 p.m. until 5 p.m. 
However, this timeframe could extend until 5 p.m. on Sunday, Nov. 6. 

 
Affected forms 
The forms affected by this maintenance are: 

• Application for Cost-Share Exemption form 
• Application for Cost-Share Exemption for Hearing Aid Benefits for Seniors and Their 

Adult Dependents form 
• Application for Temporary Cost-Share Exemption form 
• Authorizer Application form 
• Client Consent form 
• Complaint form 
• Quantity and Frequency Request form 
• Recyclable Equipment Work Order form 

 
More information 
Ryan O’Byrne, Strategic Directions Consultant 
T: 780-427-9257   
E: ryan.obyrne@gov.ab.ca  
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